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REGIONAL NETWORK UPDATE: GREATER ASIA  
May 15, 2020, 

North Asia 
 
There are no updates from North Asia today.   
 
Southeast Asia 
 
There are no updates from Southeast Asia today.   
 
South Asia 
 

• India (Nhavasheva Port, Mumbai): Nhavasheva CFS has restricted operations due to a sudden 
spike in COVID-19 cases in the local villages. Severe roadblocks and clampdown by local police are 
affecting availability of labor and drivers. Further carting of cargo could be diverted to alternate 
port location if situation continues. APL Logistics has informed impacted customers of the 
situation and will update as necessary.  
 

• Bangladesh: Bangladesh government has decided to extend the ongoing general holidays through 
May 30. The ongoing ban on scheduled passenger flight operations to all countries, except China, 
has also been extended through May 30. 

Please refer to the COVID-19 Operational Status Matrix here for most recent detailed regional updates.  

Global cases can be tracked by accessing this live map created by Johns Hopkins University. 

 

https://apllogistics.my.salesforce.com/sfc/p/o0000000ZWI0/a/1J000000PnlT/oCipucG0_W8HFyJTLNm0QlYrgmrYLDwyiSPlehlXByQ
https://gisanddata.maps.arcgis.com/apps/opsdashboard/index.html#/bda7594740fd40299423467b48e9ecf6

